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| wanted to just make clear about the registrants in opposition that were read off. Only 1 address
was from the Spring Harbor Neighborhood (mine), all the others were from the Crestwood
Neighborhood. The assumption by Alder Foster was that everyone was in 19 around LMD and so
perhaps showing dissatisfaction with sidewalks with ‘that’ project. These addresses are not in our
neighborhood — which once again shows the city’s lack of really knowing our neighborhood. The
Lake Mendota Drive project has no effect on them. - --- But they are worried you are coming to their
neighborhood next.

Alice Erickson
I soring Ct (1 am in the LMD area)





